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We strongly disapprove of the WestConnex plan for the following reasons: - exhaust pipes are 
being located close to schools - it is encouraging not discouraging people to drive - investment is 

not being put into public transport - the cost is continuing to blow out, taking money from other 
vital parts of the country that need supporting This needs to stop and the funding needs to be re-

directed to public transport 

 


